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Independent, But Not Free

On August 15, India will be celebrating their 71st year of independence. This was a
great day for India and its people. They were independent! They were beholding to no
one! And yet they are not free. The shackles of colonialism may have been sundered,
but the oppressions of Hinduism and its false gods, Islam and its false peace, Buddhism
and its false righteousness all kept the men of
India fettered in chains of sin!

Millions of people will celebrate their
independence on August 15 with no
understanding of the real freedom to be found
in knowing Christ! Please pray for us as we
are endeavoring to reach India soon!

Over 60 Percent!

We are super excited to announce that we are now
over 60% of

our needed support to get to India! This means as well that g
we will soon be looking to purchase tickets for India. \

J
Please pray as we are looking to finish deputation in the
next few months and as we look for tickets!

Thank you for your prayers and support
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